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Internet Explorer 7 and 8 (IE7 and IE8) not supported by IATA Customer Portal from June 2015! 4128115

IMPORTANT!
Dear Customer,
We identified that you are accessing our IATA Customer Portal using Internet Explorer versions 7 or 8 (IE7, IE8).

As of June 2015, you may encounter issues browsing our Customer portal properly if accessed with IE7 or IE8, as these versions of Internet Explorer will not support
modern technologies planned to be rolled-out by then.

In order to continue to benefit from current and future Customer Portal features, we recommend you to upgrade your PC with Intemet Explorer versions (IE9, IE10 or
IE11) or access our portal using one of the following browsers: IE 9, IE 10, or IE 11, Google Chrome, Mozilla Firefox or Apple Safari.

Additional explanations:

Trust and security are key priorities for IATA. Several security vulnerabilities have been discovered in the version of IE 7 & IE8

IE7 and IE8 do not support the newest technologies such as HTMLS5, which is the newest standard for surfing the web on mobile devices.

What will happen if you do not take the action?

While you may still be able to access our IATA Customer Portal (http://www.iata.org/cs) from IE7 and IE8 after June 2015, new and/or existing functionalities
may no longer work properly in these browsers.

In addition, IATA will not be able to provide you with the expected level of support related to bugs or performance issues detected when using IE7 and IE8.

IATA Customer Service
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